
 

 
MANAGEMENT BULLETIN #598

 
 
DATE:         3/18/2025
 
TO:              Owners and Agents of IHDA Assisted and Financed Properties

CC:              IHDA Asset Management Staff

FROM:       IHDA Asset Management Department

RE:              Upcoming System Maintenance - March 21-23, 2025

SUMMARY:

IHDA’s I.T. Department will be conducting its Annual Disaster Recovery Testing from Friday, March
21 at 5:30 p.m. through Sunday, March 23, 2025, at 11:00 p.m. During this time, several systems
will be unavailable, including:

IHDA Applications
Network Drives
VPN Access
IHDA Connect
Mitas ILRS
DMS Authority Online

We encourage you to plan accordingly and complete time-sensitive work before the scheduled
maintenance begins.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we perform this important system
maintenance.
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